
 

August 17th, 2022 
 
PCN # ESW490-42 – IXYS Brand Schottky Diode DSS17-06CR EOL Letter 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you that due to supply disruption from Russia, we will issue EOL for affected IXYS Brand 
Schottky Diode Discrete product DSS17-06CR. 
 
 
Littelfuse is also reviewing on hand WIP and material stock to fulfill as much as possible for existing backlog.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local sales team or Zhiwei Wang, Power Diode Discrete, 
Product Marketing Manager. 
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible.  
 
Thank you very much! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zhiwei Wang 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Zhiwei Wang 
Product Marketing Manager of Power Diode Discrete  
Semiconductor Business Unit, Wuxi, China 
+86 510 85277701 - 7927 
zwang@littelfuse.com 
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